
 

Tetra Tech 
351 Coffman Street, Suite 200, Longmont, CO 80501 
Tel 303-772-5282  Fax 303-772-7039  tetratech.com 

 

October 15, 2024 

Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 

RE: Holcim Response to Adequacy Review No. 1; Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-3) – Clarification of 
Areas Permitted for Mining; Wattenberg Lakes, Permit No. M-2004-051 

 

Dear Mr. Lennberg: 

On behalf of Holcim-WCR, Inc. (Holcim), this letter provides the information requested in the October 10, 2024 
DRMS Adequacy Review No. 1 letter for TR-3 of Wattenberg Lakes Permit No. M-2004-051. As requested, the 
following updated information is provided to further clarify the total disturbed area permitted/approved for mining 
versus total disturbed area not permitted for mining: 

• Total Permit Area = 420.8 acres 
• Affected Area = 420.8 acres 
• Disturbed Area (permitted/approved for mining) = 242.2 acres (previously disturbed by mining or to be 

disturbed by mining) 
• Disturbed Area (outside of approved mining, not permitted for mining) = 119.8 acres (road access, 

staging areas, conveyor belt corridors, etc.) 
• Undisturbed Area = 58.8 acres 

These acreages are consistent with the areas shown on the Amendment 1 (AM-1) F-1 Reclamation Plan Map. 

If you have any questions about this information, please contact Wyatt Webster at wyatt.webster@holcim.com or 
Fred Charles at fred.charles@tetratech.com. 

Sincerely, 

TETRA TECH 

 
 
 
Fred Charles, PE 
Senior Engineering Manager 
 
cc: Wyatt Webster, Dom Sobotka 
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